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Opening hours during the holidays of the Central Registrar’s
Office
  
Dear Student,

I would like to inform you that the opening hours of the Customer Service during the holidays will be
the following:

 

12th of December 2019 (Thursday):  8am-2pm
13th of December 2019 (Friday):  8am-12am
14th of December 2019 (Saturday):  8am-12am
23th of December 2019 (Monday):  CLOSED
30th of December 2019 (Monday):  CLOSED
31th of December 2019 (Tuesday):  CLOSED

 

Please, take into consideration that the Neptun system won’t be available 23thof
December 2019.

 

The opening hours from 2nd of January 2020 will be the same as before.

 

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

 

Yours faithfully,

 

Csukáné Jäckl Ildikó

Head of the Central Registrar’s Office 

rovat: Egyéb [1]
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